Health minister welcomes enhancements
to Covid grant scheme

Health Minister Robin Swann has welcomed the announcement by Communities
Minister Cardi Ni Chuilin of an enhancement to the Covid-19 self-isolation
grant.

Grant aid delivering vital services to
local communities — Ni Chuilin

Communities Minister Cardl Ni Chuilin has announced that 421 projects from
the voluntary and community sector have been supported with £1.36million in
grants through her Department’s 2020/21 Small Capital Grants Programme.

£260,000 bridge replacement scheme for
Dreenan Road, Drumnakilly, Omagh.

Dreenan Road, Omagh, will benefit from a £260,000 bridge replacement scheme
which is due to commence on 17 November 2020 for a period of 24 weeks.

Road Safety Week — There’'s no need to
speed

Infrastructure Minister Nichola Mallon has today urged drivers and riders to
slow down and reduce their speed on the road. Minister Mallon made the appeal
as Road Safety Week gets underway (16-22 November).
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24/7 effort to protect our natural
environment — Poots

DAERA Minister, Edwin Poots MLA has visited Seapark beach and Cairnwood
forest in North Down to see first-hand the ongoing work which is underway to
protect our natural environments.
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